
 
 

NEWSLETTER NOV/DEC 2014  (UPDATE) 
 

This Thursday 13th November we will be having a Drawing from Life evening. We 

now have some models who are going to dress up for us, so bring along your pens, pencils, 
charcoal or pastels and have a go. 
  

Thursday 20th November is our quiz night. 

 A fun night with prizes and some nibbles and also this night will be FREE 

Come along and join in  
  

Thursday 27th November is a craft night and we will be having tables with an 

assortment of projects for you to try. 
demonstrations from David Spurrier, Claire Spencer, Lesley Connolly and Shelley Waring 
Printing in two formats, painting and card making for xmas and decorations for you to make. 
Please bring along a craft apron  
  
  

Thursday 4th December This is our Christmas Party.  

Please bring along a plate of food to share. If you would like wine you are welcome to bring a 
bottle but don't forget your glass !! Tea and coffee as usual.  We will have a fun quiz and music  
to enjoy while spending an evening relaxing with our friends. 
  
This is the last event of the year and we will be closed until 8th January when we welcome David 
Spurrier to give us a demonstration on Mixed Media 
  
Last but not least, If the weather looks like snow then you may like to ring Claire Spencer on 
advise as to weather the meeting is cancelled. We don't want you to make an unnecessary 
Journey 
01299 405115 on the day of question  
  
That just leaves me to wish you all a very HAPPY CHRISTMAS and look forward to an exciting 
new year 
  
                                                                        BEST WISHES 
  

                                                            SHELLEY WARING 


